
fundraising has paid for these items - 

among many others - which benefit all 

children at the school.
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how YOU can help!

P L E A S E  V O L U N T E E R !  Y O U R  H E L P  I S

A L W A Y S  A P P R E C I A T E D .

FRIENDSOFBOLNEY@GMAIL.COM

The Friends of Bolney

If you have a child at the school, you are automatically a member of the 
Friends of Bolney School.  

Last year we all raised an incredible £19,000 to spend on priorities at the 
school. Some of our trusty volunteers have children who will leave the 

school next year and we urgently need people to help out with a variety of 
jobs. The more people who volunteer, the more we can do! 

 Meetings take place each half term. Everyone is welcome.  
It isn't "cliquey" and you won't be "roped in" to help with 

everything! Any small job you can take on will be an amazing help. 
Here are some ways you can help:

Use easy fundraising.org.uk for your online 
shopping. We made £240 last year, and could 

do so much more!

Events

Do you have ideas for an event? Could you help pick 
up supplies? Design a poster? And of course - come 

along and encourage others to come too!!

Free stuff!! Can you help find raffle and auction prizes? Do you
know of any matched giving schemes or grants?

Volunteer Please do a shift on a stall at the Christmas fair, or the 
bar, or Village Day. We keep them as short as possible!

Donate!
Friends of Bolney is a registered charity, which can claim 
gift aid on cash donations. Please donate items to bake 

sales and to the Christmas fair and Village Day tombolas.


